
My name is Andrew Mc Kenna I am a recent graduate from Dublin city university
with a bachelor degree in international relations. I currently have ambitions to further
my study in the area of law and I am currently preparing for the FE1 examinations
independently and I have sat three examinations in March of 2023 which I passed.
These exams were Criminal,Property and EU law and now I have the goal to finish
all of my exams by March 2024 and start my PPC in Blackhall in September of 2024.
I am hoping to gain relevant experience in the legal field and hoping to start my PPC
in September 2024 and I feel like your firm would be the best option for me to gain
the relevant experience and for possibly doing my training contract. I have a great
interest in criminal law and also other aspects such as international law and
commercial law and I feel like I would like to get the relevant experience in these
fields and learn from the solicitors within your firm. I am currently working as a legal
intern at Clerkin Lynch LLP so I am gaining good experience here in the legal filed in
such aspects as commercial law and banking law and learning what procedures to
follow while working in a legal office.I feel that I would be a good team member to
your firm as I am hardworking, eager to learn and determined to succeed in this
area. If you have anything available in your firm, I would be very happy to work and
learn under the guidance of your firm. I have attached my cv below thanks for taking
the time to read my application.
Kind regards
Andrew Mc Kenna


